
Want to make a positive difference to the education of  

children in our area?  

Become a school governor.  

We are looking for new governors to help us 

achieve our best .  

You do not need to necessarily be a parent of  a 

child in our school to apply.  

 

Come and join our team.  

For more information or to speak 

to a governor please contact 

Crowle Primary Academy. 

01724 710312 

admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk  


